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Policy Report 
Consider Purchase of Additional IT Storage 
 
During the 2022 Budget and CIP process, the Commission approved an allocation of $111,000 for 
Additional IT Storage from the CIP Sales Tax Fund.   
 
ISG Technologies designed and built the City’s current HPE Nimble Storage System.  Through the State 
of Kansas NASPO contract, the City receives competitive rates on the purchase of additional HPE Nimble 
shelves and equipment.  ISG Technology has provided the City with a quote of $95,744.88 for the 
Additional IT Storage. 
 
Staff recommends approval of the quote from ISG Technologies to purchase Additional IT Storage in an 
amount not to exceed $95,744.88. 
 


